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Here is something else I would like to share with you. We have been making an effort to utilize Facebook to promote and improve work experience 
opportunities for our students. To that end, we have instituted "Mountie Mondays" to spotlight student success in Tech and Health. The plan is to expand 
that tactic to the other Divisions with CTE programs as well. Our embedded career specialists and coordinator, special projects are sharing great ideas 
with one another, and everyone involved is benefitting! Below is a screen shot of our Mountie Mondays on Facebook. 
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